
 
 
   

 
 

  

 
 
 
April 10, 2024 
 
 
RE: POTENTIAL RECREATION USE ON NORFOLK LANDS 
 
 
Dear Mayor Martin and Members of Norfolk Council,  
 
I am writing this letter to request the support of Norfolk County Council for a recreation related 

initiative that the Town of Tillsonburg is working on for the benefit of its residents and that has 

the potential to provide recreation facilities to the residents of Norfolk County as well.   

 

While we are not able to disclose additional details at this time, we are seeking your consent for 

the Town of Tillsonburg to acquire property within Norfolk County’s boundaries.  While this 

consent may not be officially required, we would like to proceed in the spirit of partnership to 

mutual benefit.   

 

If you are agreeable, we would request that your Mayor and Clerk be authorized to provide that 

consent in writing to the Town of Tillsonburg no later than noon on Wednesday, April 17, 2024. 

 

Thank you for your timely consideration of this request.  We trust that you will view this matter 
favourably.  If you have any questions in this regard, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
519.688.3009, extension 4050, or dgilvesy@tillsonburg.ca.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Deb Gilvesy, Mayor 
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